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Minutes of the Meeting of Head of Departments along with Deans on 10th December 2013

at 4:00 PM at Senate Hall

Following persons were present:
1,. Dr. N. S. Chaudhari, Director
2. Dr. R. K.Ingle, Dean (Faculty Welfare)
3. Dr. G. P. Singh, Dean (Student WeUare)

4. Dr. S. R. Sathe, Dean (P & D)
5. Dr. O. R. ]aiswal, Dean (Academic)

6. Dr. H. M. Suryawanshi, Dean (R & C)
7. Dr. K. L. Wasewar, FIoD e*r-e;rd:el Engineering Department
B. Dr. S. V. Bakre, HoD, Applied Mechanics Department
9. Dr. V. K. Deshpande, HoD Physics Department
10. Dr. R. K. Paretkar, FIoD, Metallurgy and Materials Engineering
11. Dr. P. P. Chakravarthy, HoD Mathematics Department
12. Dr. S. S. Gupte, I/c HoD Mining Engineering Department
13. Dr. S. S. Umare, HoD Chemistry Department
14. Dr. P. S. Deshpande, HoD Computer Science Department
15. Dr. R. B. Deshmuklu HoD Electronics Engineering Department
16. Dr. (Mrs.) Rajashree Kotharkar, HoD, Architecture & Planning Department
17. Dr. Rajesh Gupta, I/c HoD Civil Egineering Department
18. Dr. (Mrs.) Madhuri Chaudhari,I/c HoD Electrical Engineering Department

Director welcomed all and informed that in sequel to earlier discussion on development of
Master plan of the Campus, all Departments were requested to discuss likely academic

growth in next 25 years or so.

HoD or their representatives from all the departments have informed that they have had one

round of discussion with the faculty members in the Department. The write up on envisaged
academic growth has been or will be sent to Dean (Acd). During discussion it emerged that
the infrastructure required for the envisaged academic growth shall be given as input for the
development of Campus master plan. It is decided that a standard format will be sent to all
the departments to seek the required data.

In connection with academic growth, it is opined that efforts shail be made to acquire QIP
centre at all the Departments. Dean (R&C) is requested to do the needful.

Meeting ended with thanks by the Director to all.


